
 

 
 
 

Record Sixth Form Results 2017 at George Spencer! 
 
 
George Spencer Academy celebrated some of their best A level and equivalent grades this 
morning.  A record 91% results were a grade C or higher and 36% were A or A* grades (or 
equivalent). 
 
Fraser Mitchell, Executive Principal, said, “We’re delighted to have record numbers of 
students achieving higher grade passes.  A phenomenal nine out of ten exam results in our 
sixth form were a grade C or better and we achieved record numbers gaining either A or A* 
grades. Our students can look forward to fantastic futures – whether at Oxbridge, at 
university or in employment or apprenticeships and training. I want to congratulate them all.  
As ever, I also want to thank our wonderful staff who have been instrumental in helping our 
sixth formers achieve these amazing results.” 
 
 

A*A grades 36% 
A*B grades 63% 

A*C 91%  
 

Karen Fawcett, Post 16 Director agreed, “Today is one of the best parts of the job. It’s great to 
see that so many smiling faces on our students who have achieved the grades they needed for 
their university or future employment.” 
 
We wish all the students the very best. A limited number of sixth form places are still 
available for September 2017. 
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